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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday, 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

National Council of Catholic Women 
 Recognition Sunday 

On this special Sunday (Recognition of the Council 
of Catholic Women) congratulations to all women 
of St. Vincent de Paul Parish. All of you are 
members of the Council of Catholic Women 
and are often called upon to help with parish projects. 
Thank you for responding “yes.” We also belong to 

Deanery, Diocesan, and National Councils. Our purpose is to support, 
empower and educate Catholic women in spirituality, leadership and service. 

We look at needs beyond our parish family and try to respond to needs in the 
community and the world. Our time, talent and treasure are especially put to 
use through our participation and support of projects such as Birthright, 
Maxine’s Shareable Wearables, Vincent’s Vittles, Ugly Quilts, Mary Belle’s 
dresses/shorts, SEMO Food Bank, American Heritage Girls, Out of Poverty 
Through Education, Notre Dame Regional High School, St. Vincent de Paul 
Parish School, area nursing homes/shut-ins, seminarians/religious, 
bereavement dinners, Whole Kids Outreach, Mother’s House, Safe House, 
Boxes of Joy (Cross Catholic Outreach), Foster Care project, and Crisis Aid 
International.  

The ladies of the parish are divided into groups (or Circles). It is through 
these Circles that the Council accomplishes it goals and finds volunteers. If 
you are unable to attend our monthly meeting, become involved by 
participating in one or more of the above listed activities, be part of a Bible 
study group, or help with a parish activity or project. Respond “yes” to a 
phone call for a bereavement dinner dish, a dessert for a fish fry, or by 
providing a dessert for Vincent’s Vittles. 

Meetings are held in the lower room of church on the last Monday in August 
and the first Monday of the month in October through May. Anyone 
interested may contact one of the officers or the parish office at 335-7667. 
There is no membership fee. Come when you can! You are always welcome!  

St. Vincent de Paul Women’s Council Officers 

Virginia Sander, President 334-7944 
Carol Glueck, Vice-President 334-8446 
Mary Gosche, Secretary 450-7470 
Barb Hagler, Treasurer 382-4250 
Fr. Rick Jones / Deacon Mark Kiblinger, Spiritual Advisors   335-7667 

“Go your way,  
your faith has  

 
MARK 10:52 



October 24, 2021 

Today’s psalm says, “The Lord has done great things for us; we are filled 

with joy.” Good stewards demonstrate by their living and giving that they 
understand God as the Source of all they are and have. 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, October 25  
 6:30 am Norma Welch  

Tuesday, October 26 
 6:30 am Special Intentions of Adella Frank (living) 

Wednesday, October 27 
 6:30 am Abby Jansen 

 5:15 pm Ruby Eichhorn  

Thursday, October 28 Sts. Simon and Jude 
 6:30 am Ron Roth  

 8:00 am Margarita Alamiz  

Friday, October 29 
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members  
  of the Steve and Diane Mueller Family 

 8:00 am Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Steve Arnzen Family 

Saturday, October 30 
 6:30 am Alphonse Stoverink 

 5:00 pm John Kiblinger (living) 

Sunday, October 31 
Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:30 am Tom Tygett 

 9:00 am Erma Grojean  

 10:45 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

 3:00 pm Manuel Lira  
 (Bilingua) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember Ben Stork, the sick, the 
hospitalized, and those who care for them. Pray also 
for the homebound of the parish. 

❖❖❖ 

Livestreamed Masses 
Each weekend, the Mass celebrated here 
at St. Vincent is livestreamed and 
available to view on the St. Vincent de 
Paul Facebook page (https://www. 
facebook.com/svcape/). The video is 
also available to view after Masses on 
the parish website (www.svcape.com). 
Most of the live feeds will be at the 5:00 
p.m. Saturday evening Mass to allow for 
the longest viewing time. 

World Mission Sunday 
World Mission Sunday, the annual worldwide Eucharistic celebration for 
the Missions and missionaries of the world, is taking place this Sunday, 
October 24. The second collection taken today is a unique, global effort for 
the entire Church to provide for the building up of over 1,000 local churches 
in Asia, Africa, the Pacific Islands, and parts of Latin America and Europe. 
Through the work of these churches and witness to Christ, the poor receive 
practical help and experience God’s love, mercy, hope, and peace. Please be 
generous. 

Prayer to Our Lady of Good Council 

God of heavenly wisdom, you have given us Mary, Mother of Jesus, to 
be our guide and counselor. Grant that we may always seek her 
motherly help in this life and so enjoy her blessed presence in the life 
to come. O Mother of Good Counsel, patroness of the National Council 
of Catholic Women, intercede for us, that we may be wise, courageous 
and loving leaders of the Church.  Help us, dear mother, to know the 
mind of Jesus, your son. May the Holy Spirit fill us with reverence for 
God's creation and compassion for all God's children. May our labors 
of love on earth enhance the reign of God and may God's gifts of faith 
and living hope prepare us for the fullness of the world to come.  
Amen. 

Ugly Quilt News 
The last day for the Ugly Quilt ministry to meet during 2021 will be 
Wednesday, October 27. The room will reopen for work on Wednesday, 
January 5, 2022. Thank you to all who helped with this ministry during 
this year! 

Pick a Card ➢ Any Card 

Pick-a-Saint  Adopt-a-Student 
November 1 is the Feast of All Saints. The Church recognizes hundreds of 
great saints who have fascinating life stories and can inspire everyone to 
live better lives! All parishioners are encouraged to adopt a Saint for the 
upcoming year.   

On October 30, 31, and November 1, look for the Saint’s Basket in the 
gathering area and near the side entrances.  What to do??? 

• Take a card — on one side is a Saint, on the other is a student’s name 
from St. Vincent de Paul School or PSR classes. 

• Adopt the Saint – find out about 
this important person in Church 
history. Ask the Saint’s 
intercession for the prayers on 
your heart. 

• Pray for the student who 
decorated your card and adopted 
the same Saint.  Ask your Saint’s 
intercession for that student. 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - October 17, 2021 

 Collection   $ 10,311.00 

 E-Tithing   $ 362.00 

 Total   $10,673.00 

 Weekly Budget   $ 31,450.00

  Difference (7-1 to 10-17)   $ 1,756.97 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

 • The Week Ahead • 
Monday, October 25 
 8:00 am Confirmation Prep (SVS) 

 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 

Tuesday, October 26 
 8:00 am Confirmation Prep (SVS) 

 6:00 pm Tuesday Evening Bible Study 

Wednesday, October 27 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Wednesday Women’s Bible Study 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

 6:00 pm Parish School of Religion 

Thursday, October 28 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Thursday Women’s Bible Study 

 1:00 pm Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 

 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

Friday, October 29 

 Saturday, October 30 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 am - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

 6:00 pm Vincent’s Vittles 

 Sunday, October 31 
 9:00 am Children's Liturgy of the Word 

 10:00 am Coffee and Christ 

May They Rest in Peace   
Sympathy is extended to the families of: 
Rachael Young, mother of Bryan Young;  
Allan Reinagel, brother of Tom Reinagel; and 
Mildred Kiefer, mother of Ken Kiefer. 

May they and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Readings - October 31, 2021 

Deuteronomy 6:2-6   Hebrews 7:23-28 
Mark 12:28-34 

November All Souls Remembrance 
During the month of November, St. Vincent de Paul Parish will have a “Book of 
Life” on display in the church. This book contains the names of all deceased 
previously added to the Book of Life. Parishioners may add new names of 
deceased relatives/friends by writing them in the appropriate (alphabetized) 
blank pages in the book. Throughout the month of November, those listed in 
the Book of Life will be remembered in prayer. 

Hams for the Holiday 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish will partner with St. Mary’s Food 
Pantry to provide hams to needy area families on Saturday, 
November 6, 13, and 20, from 8:15 until 11:30 a.m.  

If you would like to purchase a ham for a family, place $10 (cash or check) in a 
marked envelope and drop it in the collection basket at weekend Masses. You 
may mail a check to St. Vincent Parish, 1913 Ritter Dr., Cape Girardeau, MO 
63701. Please write “Ham Donation” in the check memo line. You may also 
donate electronically by visiting faith.direct/MO885 and checking “Ham 
Donation.” Extra funds will go to the Food Pantry Building Fund. 

If you would like to help distribute hams, text, call or email your preferred date 
to Mike Himmelberg at 573-225-1037 or mhimmelberg@atpnapa.com. Thank 
you for your generosity.  

Vincent’s Vittles 

Vincent’s Vittles is a dinner hosted the last Saturday of every 
month (except December) for parishioners and those in need of 

a warm meal and good fellowship. If you would like to make a 
dessert to be served at the meal, please contact the parish office at 335-7667. 
Sugar free desserts are always needed. 

The next Vincent’s Vittles dinner will be served on October 30 and will be 
hosted by the Knights of Columbus Council 11205. Please mark your calendars 
and plan to attend! 

Council of Catholic Women Meeting 
Please join the Council of Catholic Women for their monthly meeting on 
Monday, November 1, at 6:30 p.m. in the lower meeting room. The guest 
speaker will be Rhonda Cuba with Lifehouse of Southeast Missouri. Please 
bring your Boxes of Joy to the meeting. All women of the parish are invited! Congratulations to Valerie Kelley 

and Michael Morrone who were 
recently united in marriage.  Please 
continue to pray for all 
married couples and 
those preparing for 
marriage. 

Distinguished Teacher Award 
Congratulations to Donna Kielhofner, St. Vincent de Paul 
School Pre-K Teacher, who recently received the 
Distinguished Teacher Award for the Diocese of Springfield- 
Cape Girardeau. This award is presented annually to an 
individual who is involved in and contributes to his/her 
school, parish, diocese, and community. Thank you, Ms. K, 
for your commitment to Catholic education! 



October 24, 2021 

Attention: Adult Catholic Men 
 You are invited to the Southeast Missouri 

Tuesday, November 9, 2021    6:30 - 9:00 p.m. 
John Henry Newman Center  Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

An evening of Adoration, Confession, 
and a Manly Meal with discussion 

To plan for food, please  RSVP to semocatholicmannight@gmail.com, 
or SEMO Catholic Man Night on Facebook or 573-275-5214 

“Let us love God my brothers, let us love God. 
But let it be with the strength of our arms and the sweat of our brow. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

 • Contact Information • 

❖❖❖ 

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 
If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have questions, please fill out the form and place it in the 

collection basket. You may also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please free to contact parish 

office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish 

office at contactus@svparish or call 335-7667. A  parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name __________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address _________________________________________________________________________________________  

Email _______________________________________________ Phone ______________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.                  I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

Thank You from Unbound Ministry 
Dear Parishioners, 

On behalf of Unbound, thank you very much for welcoming us to your 
parish. Our hearts are full of gratitude for the generosity you have shown to 
the children, youth, and the elders in our sponsorship program. Through 
your willingness to partner with Unbound, your parish community has 
taken steps toward a closer walk with Jesus in the name of the poor. We 
pray that members of your parish community who answered the call to 
sponsorship will be richly blessed by their experience. 

~ Father Cyrus Callagher, OFM Cap 

Food Pantry Project 
Machines are moving dirt and the landscape is changing for the new 
Catholic Social Ministries Food Pantry. See construction progress 
videos and pictures on Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/
catholicsocialministryfoodpantry) as the construction process 
continues. Financial support is still needed to complete the building. 
Donate at www.stmarycathedral.net/foodpantry. 



Í 
Extend mercy towards others, 

so that there can be no one in need 
whom you meet without helping.

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Celebrating the 
Sacraments 

Celebrando los 
Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the 
parish office at least six months in 
advance. (If you have been married 
before, an annulment may need to 
be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comu-
níquese con la oficina parroquial 
por lo menos con seis meses de 
antelación. (Si usted ha estado 
casado antes, una anulación del 
matrimonio puede necesitar ser 
hecha primero.) 

••• 
Baptism: Your family needs to be 
registered in the parish for three 
months prior to the baptism. It is 
necessary to schedule baptismal 
preparation classes six weeks prior 
to your child’s baptism. Taking the 
baptism class prior to birth is 
encouraged! Contact Deacon Mark 
Kiblinger at the parish office (573-
335-7667).  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser 
inscritos en la parroquia por lo 
menos 3 meses antes de bautizar. 
También los padres tienen que 
celebrar la santa misa cada fin de 
semana. La clase de preparación 
para el bautismo para padres y 
padrinos es cada último lunes del 
mes. Favor de comunicarse con 
Padre Rick una semana antes al 
573-335-7667.  

••• 
Anointing of the Sick: If you are 
going to the hospital for a planned 
surgery, please call the parish office 
so this Sacrament can be celebrated 
with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si 
usted va al hospital para una cirugía 
planificada, por favor llame a la 
oficina parroquial para que este 
Sacramento pueda ser celebrado 
con usted. 

St. Vincent School News 

St. Vincent de Paul School is in need of Substitute Teachers. Qualifications 
include 60 college hours, a completed application, and Virtus training. If 
interested please email kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net or call 573-334-9594.  

St. Vincent de Paul School. has two vacancies for School Board members. 
Interested candidates must be active parishioners of St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 
It is not necessary to have children in the school to serve on the board. If you, 
or someone you know, is interested in serving on the School Board, please pick 
up an application in the school office, call 573-334-9594, or email 
svoffice@svcape.eduk12.net. 

Southeast Missouri Food Bank 
Southeast Missouri Food Bank is in dire need of volunteer groups to help pack 
boxes of food for senior citizens and mobile food distributions for the holidays. 
Most groups need 10-12 people, and packing sessions can be 2-4 hours. 
Packing boxes is a great team building opportunity for businesses, 
organizations and sports teams, plus you leave knowing you’ve helped your 
hungry neighbors. All groups have their photo posted to the food bank’s social 
media with the number of boxes packed. Call the food bank at 573-471-1818 or 
email cpeters@semofoodbank.org to register your group.  

mailto:cpeters@semofoodbank.org


K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610  grahamscustomfloors.com 

Jack R. Ruopp, D.C. 
Chiropractor 

573-335-7349 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     

Broadview at Route K 
Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

Please support these 

advertisers! 

PLUMBING & 
HEATING, INC. 

573-334-4689 
Specializing in 

Commercial 
Industrial Piping 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

1140 N. KINGSHIGHWAY • CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

573-334-9131 
autotireandpartsnapa.com 573-335-5700 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Auto, Home, Life and Business 

Ken Oberlohr • 573-335-5822 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

FTD 

 

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420 www.c-p-u.com 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson 
Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 

 

Dolores aker
EXECUTIVE BROKER, GRI 

21+ Years Experience 

573-579-0848 

Realty Executives Edge 

Office 573-335-8111 

DoloresBaker@RealtyExecutives.com 

 

Redefining Wealth Management 

573-334-7000 
www.cubafinancialgroup.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

http://www.cubafinancialgroup.com

